
 

 

No.: 10/11/UNHCR/56952 

Date: 26/04/2020 

 

Ministry of Interior 

Minister of Industry, Trade and Supply 

 

In reference to my letter no. 10/11/UNHCR/888, dated 10/12/2012, which includes the adoption of the MOI service 

card for Syrian refugees residing in the Kingdom, and connecting it to services provided to them.  

We request to kindly instruct the concerned staff to consider the service card issued by the Ministry of Interior as a 

valid ID instead of submitting passports for those who are applying for licenses to establish certain projects (such as; 

Home Based Businesses Projects) given their current status, and upon the request of the World Bank’s representative 

.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Salameh Hammad Al Suhaim   

Minister of Interior  

(signed)  

 

 

Copy: 

- His Excellency Minister of Foreign Affairs and Expatriates 

- His Excellency Minister of Planning and International  

- Director of the General Intelligence Directorate.  

- Director of the Public Security Directorate 

- Director of the Syrian Refugee Affairs Directorate 

- Refugee Coordination Office 

- 26/04/2020 

 


